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 CAWBK (CAP) Community Action for Peace 
Meeting Minutes 

June  24, 2020 1:00pm-3:00 pm 
Zoom Video Meeting 

Los Angeles County Trauma Prevention Initiative (TPI) 
“A comprehensive, place-based approach to build trauma, resilient communities” 

 
Meeting Objectives:  

• Welcome 
• Mini Grant Updates- Changes Inc., Crystal 
• Update on involving CAP members in COVID activity  
• Review June 20th virtual Webinar with Dr. Ferrer 
• CAP contracts for sharing information about upcoming  

Agenda Item Discussion Action Lead(s) 
Join Zoom 
Meeting  

                                               Meeting ID: 857 7998 2302 
• Orientation for new Zoom users and Sign in training  
• Zoom Facilitator: Cheryl Branch, LAM Community Engagement Consultant, and 

Dawn Franks, Note taker and time  

                 LAM 

Welcome & Ice 
Breaker 

Roll call & Round Robin check in. 
CONCERN: 
 
Cheryl request CAP steering members to begin getting their end of the year report for 
the fiscal year to turn in after July 4th. All activities from the mini-grant, community, 
response.   

     Information Sharing  
 
 

Steering committee 

Action Items 
from Last 
Meeting: 
Updates on 
Mini Grant 
 

 

• The men’s group, Fatherhood Project and Men 2.0 are in the 4th week via Zoom. Due 
to COVID the men’s retreat is delayed until further notice. They did a food giveaway 
on Saturday, June 27th at the Shell gas station on Compton Ave and 120th St. They 
gave away 50 boxes, pick-up and go (placed in trunk) and they will have a 2nd give 
away on the following Saturday, July 4th sponsored by Willowbrook Inclusion 
Network and Bridges to Fatherhood from WIN. The food giveaway is from 1 p.m. to 
3 p.m. or until food runs out. They will also partner with Taco Pete for an upcoming 
food giveaway.  

•   

                    WIN, 
           Andre Norelez  
 
 
 
. 

Steering committee 
 
 
 

                

LAM Community 
Engagement 
Updates- 
Willowbrook 
  

• Today is LAM last virtual session.  Cheryl will find out from LA County if they 
want LAM to continue for the July and August. June 30th is official end of the 
fiscal year. We will work with orgs to step down as needed. The TPI team 
continues to be on special assignment. Please let us know if you need assistance 
or support. Don’t let funding prevent your org for asking for support. 

• LAM will share and repost employment opportunities from AJCC that Vera 
emailed to send to CAP partners.  

• CAP’s social media is up.  LAM is looking for agency to engage more on that 
social platform, if interested contact Cheryl. Also, send flyers to Cheryl so it can 
be posted on the website. 

Cheryl Branch,  
Information sharing 

Steering Committee 
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• LAM request for partners to provide info partners are interested in getting 
additional training, virtual etc., i.e. Dr. B from USC to talk about food insecurity    

• Cheryl will send email to WWA members about Manhood 2.0 zoom 
participation.  

Community 
Partnership 
Updates 

• Parks and Rec are practicing social distancing only taking a few kids at a time for 
a couple of weeks for multiple people to take advantage of the program. They 
are re-doing summer camp to social distancing and safety precautions.  Every 
L.A. County park will have summer lunch program for children under 18 grab 
and go style, times are 12:30 p. m. to 1:30 p.m. Summer lunch started June 22nd.  
Teen program will run at some parks, there will be a teen program at Mona 
Park, some activities will be COVID friendly. Summer camp start July 6th. 
Reservation can be made at reservations@LACounty.com.  

• Watts Health Center in collaboration with Watts Neighborhood Council and 
Cedar Sinai Medical Center will have a blood drive on Tuesday, June 30th  from 9 
a.m. to 3:30 p.m. Gift cards to Baskin Ribbons will be given, a person can opt out 
for gift card and mask and T-shirts. On location there will be Census 
representative. Someone will email Cheryl for details for blood drive on how to 
register. Flyer will be sent on the event. 

• Watts Health Center is providing testing for COVID -19. Staff will follow-up if 
appointment needs to be made for testing.  

• Watts Health Corp and Avalon Carver will begin their 2nd round of virtual life 
skills for youth and their parents starting July 6th for 6 weeks. A schedule will 
come out next week. 

• DPH-Healing Center would like to have suggestion for topics and speakers 
(especially for youth) for their community forum that will address racism, 
violence and trauma. Th Give card will be given to speakers if anyone is 
interested in being a speaker to contact Erika Martin, emartin@ph.lacounty.gov  
To inquire about speakers for youth contact Debbie Smith who is over the youth 
advisory board of public health Dsmith-king@ph.lacounty.gov 

       Information sharing Steering Committee 

CAP Partnership 
Attendees 

Cheryl Branch (LAM) 
Dawn Franks (LAM) 
Teamesha Jacobs  
Suzy Curry 
Daynia Reyez 
Rahim  
Erika Martin 
Angel Estrella 
Andre Norelaz 
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